
Western Kingbirds

There are four Western Kingbirds near the intersection of LA-1 and Flournoy Lucas Road.  They were seen at 9:30
a.m. Wednesday, July 18, 2018, and were located on the west side of LA-1 just a few feet south of Flournoy Lucas
Road.  They were seen in the vicinity of the 55 mph sign on the power lines above the sign.  Western Kingbirds have
been seen in this area in past years.
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